
From: "Griswold, Jim, EMNRD" <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>
Subject: Well plugging at BW-18
Date: June 23, 2014 at 3:14:07 PM MDT
To: "Gibson, Dan" <dgibson@keyenergy.com>
Cc: "Wayne Price (wayneprice77@earthlink.net)" <wayneprice77@earthlink.net>

See#a%ached.##Hardcopy#is#in#the#mail.
#
Jim$Griswold
Senior'Hydrologist
EMNRD/Oil#Conserva>on#Division
1220#South#St.#Francis#Drive
Santa#Fe,#New#Mexico###87505
505.476.3465
email:#jim.griswold@state.nm.us
#



State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 

 

1220 South St. Francis Drive ▪ Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone (505) 476-3200 ▪ Fax (505) 476-3220 ▪ www.emnrd.state.nm.us 

Susana Martinez  
Governor 
 
David Martin Jami Bailey 
Cabinet Secretary Director 
 Oil Conservation Division 
Brett F. Woods, Ph.D. 
Deputy Cabinet Secretary 
 
 
 
June 23, 2014 
 
 
Dan Gibson 
Key Energy Services LLC 
6 Desta Drive, Suite 4300 
Midland, Texas  79705 
 
 
RE:  Groundwater Monitoring Wells Associated with Former “Trucker’s #2” Brine Well (BW-18, 
API 30-025-07551).  Unit Letter K of Section 33, Township 18 South, Range 38 East NMPM in 
Hobbs, New Mexico 
 
 
Dan, 
 
I have reviewed Key’s request to abandon three groundwater monitoring wells (MWs-1, -2, and -3) 
located in the vicinity of the former brine facility in Hobbs.  Proceed with the proper plugging of these 
wells in accordance with requirements of the NM Office of the State Engineer.  Once this is 
accomplished, please forward a comprehensive report of the plugging activities to my attention. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jim Griswold 
Environmental Bureau Chief 
 


